

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE City of Duluth Communications Office

411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802 218-730-5230 | www.duluthmn.gov | Don Ness, Mayor

For more information contact Pakou Ly, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-5309 or Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-4312

DATE: 03/08/2013

SUBJECT: Community meeting to discuss the future use of the Rockridge Elementary School site. (Updated)

BY: Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator

Community meeting to discuss the future use of the Rockridge Elementary School site (updated)

The Duluth City Planning Division holding a community meeting to discuss the proposed change on future uses and development of the Rockridge Elementary school site. This is a follow up to the February 13 community meeting. The community meeting addressing this matter is scheduled for **Wednesday, March 13, 2013, at 5:00 p.m.** at the Portman Community Center at 4601 McCullouch Street. The public is invited to come and share your views and comments regarding the proposed changes.

For more information contact Charles Froseth, Land Use Supervisor (218) 730-5325.

###